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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform them that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for Tuesday, September 7, 2004, at 3:00 p.m., in the Hall of the Americas, to consider the following topics:
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1. Oral report by the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) on its visit to Haiti

(An IACHR representative will present a report on the visit, which took place between August 31 and September 3, 2004.)

2. Funding of live broadcasts of Permanent Council meetings

(The Assistant Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, will report on the consultations held on funding for this service.)

3. Funding of meetings of the Permanent Council and its committees

(The Assistant Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, will report on the availability of funds for these meetings.)

4. Referral of documents: 

Report of the General Secretariat on the Seminar “Identification, Collection, Stockpile Management, and Destruction of Small Arms and Light Weapons,” Held in Managua, Nicaragua, May 12 and 13, 2004 (CP/doc.3935/04)

(This document will be referred to the Committee on Hemispheric Security for study.)

5. Adoption of the minutes of the meeting of October 22, 2003 (CP/ACTA 1387/03) 

(These minutes were distributed to the permanent missions within the statutory deadline.)

6. Other business
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